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A Generation At Risk

• Severe shortage of behavioral health practitioners

• US Surgeon General advisory on youth mental health 
crisis

• February 2023: CDC Youth Risk Behavior Study

–42% of high school students report …

–57% of female students…

–Nearly 1 in 3 female high school students …

https://www.cdc.gov/healthyyouth/data/yrbs/pdf/YRBS_Data-Summary-Trends_Report2023_508.pdf


The Critical 

Need for 

Behavioral 

Health 
Practitioners



Oregon Behavioral Health Institute 

(OBHI)

The Proposal: 

– Double the graduates

– Micro-credentials

– Debt-free pathways

– Externally-facing counseling

– Research



Example: SOU Student Health & 

Wellness Center Pathway



Thank You!

• You can create a game-changer for the Southern 
Oregon region

• Allow us to leverage external resources to truly move 
the needle on behavioral healthcare 

• Questions? 


